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PRESS-RELEASE  

Prof. Ajit Kumar, inducted as an executive member of the academic council of the Fluid Power Society 

of India (FPSI) for 2024-26. 

 

Prof. Ajit Kumar of the Mechanical Engineering Department of IIT (ISM) Dhanbad has been inducted as an 

executive member in the academic council of the Fluid Power Society of India (FPSI) for the period 2024-26. 

 

FPSI was established in 1973 by a group of technocrats, practicing engineers, manufacturers, and academicians 

with the objective of disseminating the tremendous potential that the fluid power industry has to all those 

connected with it, in any capacity. 

 

FPSI is a not-for-profit professional body committed to promoting Fluid Power knowledge and technology in 

the country. 

 

In the recent years, FPSI has made huge strides and has tremendous potential to grow in India as well as 

globally. 
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